
  

 

 
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 

Regular Meeting  

May 27, 2014 
 

 Council approved a budget amendment for the Moore County Emergency Responders Memorial. 

 Council approved a budget amendment for Vehicle Insurance Proceeds. 

 Council approved a resolution reappointing Patrick Barry, Carole Boxell, and Carolina Miller to the 

Village Center Enhancement Committee. 

 Council approved a resolution reappointing Brenda Lyne Blackwell to the Beautification Committee. 

 Council approved resolutions honoring Nancy Smith and Frank Thigpen for their service on the 

Historic Preservation Commission. 

 Council approved the request from Community Presbyterian Church to operate a parking concession 

during the 2014 U.S. Open week.  

 Council held a public hearing on the voluntary annexation petition from the Citadel Development 

Group, LLC, for ±3.2 acres located along Midland Road (a portion of Walker Station).  

 Council held a public hearing to discuss the proposed 2014-2015 Fiscal Year Strategic Operating Plan 

and Budget for the Village of Pinehurst. 

 Council approved a resolution establishing a policy for construction to be reviewed by the Village 

Council that may occur on Village owned property or non-Village owned property if being done for 

Village use. 

 Council approved an ordinance amending the budget for the automated arm solid waste vehicle. 

 Council approved an ordinance amending the Pinehurst Municipal Code adding Chapter 120 to 

prohibit mobile vendors within the Village of Pinehurst. 

 Council approved an ordinance amending section 130 of the Pinehurst Municipal Code as it pertains 

to unmanned aircraft systems. 

 Council discussed options regarding the local deer population and determined to create a task force in 

the upcoming months to look into possible solutions. 

 Council approved an ordinance extending the corporate limits of the Village of Pinehurst for the 

portion of Walker Station Subdivision owned by the Citadel Development Group, LLC as of June 30, 

2014 

 Council approved an ordinance appropriating funds for Operations of the Village of Pinehurst for 

fiscal year 2015 and adopting the 2015-2019 Capital Improvement Plan 


